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I Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Jeff Johnson

127 Oak Drive
Unicoi Tn. 37643
423-220-0393

Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. Everyone is doing fine. The quarter
is well underway. We are now in the third week and the
students seem to have adjusted well. This quarter is
tough. We have had a door knocking campaign, a
student Gospel Meeting and a lectureship. This quarter
can be a bit overwhelming to students.

Bill Haywood (Director of the Tri-Cities School of
preaching) will be doing some traveling in the month of
May. Bill will be visiting congregations to give reports
on the work of the school. If you would like Bill to visit
or know of a congregation that he could visit, that
would be interested in supporting the school, please
contact myself or the school and we can get that set up.

Sherry is doing fine. She had a knot to come up in
her hand, we thought it might have been a cyst. Turns
out it is something called Dupuytren’s Contracture.
There’s nothing that can be done for this except a
possible surgery later on that could relieve some of the
pressure in her hand.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




